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CITY COUNCIL: 24 NOVEMBER 2014 
 
Annual Scrutiny Report 2013/14
 

Co-operative Scrutiny Board minute 57: 24 September 2014 
 

The Chair wished to convey his thanks to the Democratic Support Officers, Lead Officers and Helen 
Wright for their work on the report.  The Chair further advised that he would be commending the 
report to the next full council meeting on 24 November 2014. 

 

The Board agreed its Annual Scrutiny Report (subject to amending the membership page). 
 


